


existing sites will be relocated or demolished to allow a larger number of new, warm and 
dry homes to be built. 
 
Kāinga Ora is working hard to deliver more public housing for whānau in the city, 
recognising the pressing need for more housing for people to live in. A range of options 
around increasing housing supply are actively being pursued, including, partnering with 
other land owners, and purchase of land. 
 
Information on state homes by TLA is published regularly at: 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/housing-statistics/. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 




